





1st October 2018

Dear Colleague,

I am pleased to invite you to the PCC-Conference and the PCC Plenary Meeting. The meetings are hosted by the BEV - Federal Office of Metrology and Surveying on **20 – 21 November 2018** in **Vienna**.

"Let's Talk About (Legal) Reliability of the Cadastre"

is the topic of the PCC-Conference in Vienna and you shall get an overview of the situation in the PCC member countries, how the cadastre is used, which quality aspects are covered, which challenges are foreseen and which measures are taken to present the cadastre in an appropriate quality to fulfil its role.

To register for the Conference, have a look at the programme and obtain practical information, please visit the BEV- website www.bev.gv.at.

The Conference is free of charge but participants have to cover the costs for accommodation and transportation. Should you have questions, please contact Gabriele Wessely (<u>Gabriele.wessely@bev.gv.at</u>) or Julius Ernst (<u>Julius.ernst@bev.gv.at</u>).

We are very much looking forward to meeting you in Vienna.

Yours sincerely

Wernher Hoffmann Head of BEV